
From: Mary Muter [mailto:marym@sierraclub.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 1:18 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Region’s report on the 2015 Coordinated Provincial Review of the Growth Plan for the Greater 
Golden Horseshoe, Greenbelt Plan and Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan 
 
 
 
 
Dear York Regions Clerk, 
 
On behalf of the Great Lakes Section of Sierra Club Canada Foundation, I would like to present 
comments to York Region Council at their May 28th, 2015 Council meeting on their Report on 
the 2015 Coordinated Provincial Review of the Growth Plan for the Greater Golden Horseshoe, 
Greenbelt Plan and Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan 
 
Please advise if this is possible and approximate time this will be on their agenda.  
Thanks,  
 
Mary Muter, 
Chair, Great Lakes Project, 
Sierra Club Canada Foundation, 
Vice Chair, Restore Our Water International 
905 833 2020  
www.restoreourwater.com 
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